Practitioners in schools, PVI settings and childminders

You are invited to attend a free briefing session -
SENCo briefing -Transitions in EYFS
For SENCos in schools & settings
On Thursday 17th June 2021 9.30-11am
The meeting will be supported by Solihull Early Years Education Improvement Team and Solihull Early Years Support and Assessment Team (EYSAT)
Reflect on your support for children during times of transition.
YOU CAN:
·  listen to practitioners working in other settings
· Join in if you wish – we hope you will as there will be break-out rooms to facilitate this
· Ask questions or raise something linked to the meeting focus 
(by emailing beforehand with your booking form, asking or typing them into the chat box during the meeting)
HOW TO BOOK: Please complete a booking form and return to eyenquiries@solihull.gov.uk 
You will receive a confirmation email with a Teams link to click on at the meeting start time (or up to five minutes before).
Further guidance about Teams is here http://www.solgrid.org.uk/eyc/training/  -join a Teams meeting powerpoint
For further information please contact : Eyenquiries@solihull.gov.uk 
